
Case No. 2024-00290 
Kentucky Municipal Energy Agency 

Supplemental Response to Siting Board’s First Request for Information 

Siting Board 1-2: 

Detail any contracts for which Kentucky Municipal Energy has paid, has negotiated to 

pay, or any compensation paid to non-participating landowners, whether cash or otherwise, near 

the project. Include the terms of the agreements and which properties are involved in terms of 

distance to the project boundaries.  

Response: No contracts have been made with non-participating landowners.  

Supplemental Response:   Although no written contracts have been executed with non-

participating landowners, KYMEA representatives met with landowners of the two closest 

residential structures on February 4, 2025.  Robert Cunningham and Donna and Sharon 

Hendricks each confirmed that they support the project with KYMEA’s commitment to working 

with them in the future within reason to address future concerns they may have.  Letters of these 

confirmations were filed in the record of this case as Exhibit A to the KYMEA’s Response to the 

Consultant’s Report.  Mr. Cunningham owns the property with the hunting cabin to the west of 

the Madisonville Wastewater Treatment Plant.  Donna and Sharon Hendricks own the parcel on 

the southwest corner of AC Slaton Road and Bean Cemetery Road with the mobile home.  

 

 

 

Witness:  Doug Buresh 




